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Domino’s Australia media statement 
 
Domino’s Pizza Enterprises Ltd (Domino’s) welcomes today’s decision by the 
Fair Work Commission for the termination of the existing enterprise bargaining 
agreements (EBAs) by 24 January 2018. 
 
Domino's did not oppose the termination of the existing EBAs. It requested, 
and was granted, a period of time to allow the business to transition to the 
new proposed EBA currently under negotiation by the parties.  This new EBA 
would apply to the 20,000+ employees throughout 660 Domino’s stores 
across Australia.  
 
Negotiations with the relevant parties for a new EBA are well advanced, and 
the intention is for it to take effect before the termination of the existing EBAs.   

Over the past 18 months, Domino’s has already increased our team members’ 
take-home pay in good faith in anticipation of the new EBA. 

Domino’s will communicate the Commission’s decision to its franchisee 
network today, so that employees continue to receive their correct 
entitlements in this transitional period and beyond. 
 
For more information on Domino’s visit www.dominos.com.au  

 
~ENDS 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Head of Communications, Tracy Llewelyn: +61 408 771 024  

http://www.dominos.com.au/

